
The February Tennis Committee Meeting is set for Thursday, February 20

at 9 am in the Somerset room. This is a new time and date set, agenda is

displayed on the Worthington Website calendar.

Now that we are in mid season of interclub I think it's time to think about

our spring teams. Info that I need is which team , how many courts and

who is the captain. The current winter season has been fantastic with 15

teams competing.
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Ladies drop in participants coordinated by Judy Shafer



Last weeks results 

Monday the 3.5 ladies defeated my old club Miromar 4-0 in a decisive

victory. How sweet that was for me to hear!! The 3.5 men lost 1-3 but

Steve Gale-Bob Conboy had a hard fought match where they ended up

losing in a tiebreaker. It was one of two matches of the day. The other

occurred in the men's 2.5 loss 1-2 where Steve Johnson and Dan Riley

prevailed in a third set tiebreaker after 2.5 hours. The 3.0 ladies tied 2-2

Tuesday the 3.0 men won 3-1 with all four courts going to a tiebreaker.

Tom Hughes-JD Hurd won their tiebreaker to win the match. The 2.5

ladies lost 0-3 as Janice Hurd-Jan Yates fought to the end in a

tiebreaker loss

Wednesday the 2.5 ladies won 3-0 as Christine McMenemy- Gaetane

Gavin pulled out a third set tiebreaker as did Heidi Grace-Lyn Wiebenga.

Both teams came from behind to win the match. The 3.0 ladies lost 0-3

Friday the 3.0 ladies lost0-3 but two of the matches went to tiebreaker.

The 2.5 men won 3-0 as Dan Cash and Dave Miller pulled out a hard

fought tiebreaker to seal the victory 

Saturday the 6.0 mixed team won 3-0. It featured a thrilling finish by

Linda Zimmer-Mark Horenstine to clinch a third set tiebreaker 

This weeks home matches:

Monday 3.5 men at 1 followed by 3.0 ladies at 3

Tuesday 3.0 men 

Wednesday 3.0 ladies at 1 followed by 2.5 ladies at 3

Friday 3.5 ladies 



The CCWTA rankings as of this date

Joan Murphy 77 points 

Linda Zimmer 76

Mary Maloy 74

Nancy Kennedy 72

Ruth Conboy70

Diane Mayette 59

Geri Fisher 57

Virginia Lindgren 51

Just a reminder that league and tournament matches that go overtime

have priority over booked courts in the same time slot. Your patience is

appreciated!

This Friday at 4pm JD Hurd will be coordinating a mix doubles drop in.

No registration needed just show up and have fun.

League captains please let me or Tom Hughes know which team and how

many courts it requires for the Spring season.

Tip of the Week: 

Last week we talked about the emotions that tennis brings out in people.

This week I want you to take pride in the fact that you are in the arena.

To put yourself out there takes courage and it takes the best of us. You

are to be complemented 

 

See you on the courts, Mike Barnes!


